
 

Newsletter – Issue 12 
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St Thomas More Catholic Primary, A Voluntary Academy 
 Creswick Lane, Grenoside, Sheffield.S35 8NN T: 0114 2468020 Fax 0114 

2577917 
e-mail enquiries@st-thomasmore.sheffield.sch.uk 

Visit our website: http://st-thomasmoresheffield.co.uk 
 

 

Jesus said: “Love one another as I have loved you.” 
At St Thomas More our Mission is to love and to be loved. We believe that Love is: 

Kindness, justice, acceptance, forgiveness and friendship; it is unconditional and inclusive, allowing each one of us to learn and to grow to 
become the wonderful person God created us to be.                                                               
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             

            

Important Dates 
 

Monday 3rd December 
Wear Purple for the start of 

Advent 
 

Tuesday 4th December 
Y6 Advent Liturgy @ 9:15am 

 
Wednesday 5th December 

Parent Ambassador Meeting @ 
2:30pm 

 
Thursday 6th December 

Y6 Silent Afternoon for £1.00 
 

Friday 7th December 
School Christmas Fair @ 

3:30pm – 5:00pm 
 

Friday 7th December 
Y5 & Y6 Singing Festival at 

Sheffield University 
 

Monday 10th December 
Y6 PJ Day for £1.00 

 
Tuesday 11th December 

Y5 Advent Liturgy @ 9:15am 
 

Wednesday 12th December 
Y5 Trip to Kelham Island 

Museum 
 

Wednesday 12th December 
F2 & KS1 Advent Production @ 

2:00pm & 5:30PM 
 

Thursday 13th December 
Y5 & Y6 Singing Festival 

Performance for Parents @ 
9:10am 

 
Friday 14th December 

Y3 Advent Liturgy @ 9:15am 
 

 
 
 

 

 

GREAT NEWS FOR OUR SCHOOL! 

Last week, we had a visit from the leaders of Mastery 

English to see how we were getting on since implementing 

in the summer term. They were thrilled with how we’re 

doing and have declared us a ‘model of excellence’. This is 

a fantastic achievement and everyone is thrilled with the 

news. Well done Team STM! 

 

ATTENTION! REMINDER FOR Y5 PARENTS! 

Please return the permission slip and voluntary 

contribution of £13 ASAP in order for your child to 

attend the Kelham Island Museum Visit taking 

place on Wednesday 12th December.  As always if 

we do not receive enough contributions the trip 

may have to be cancelled. Please see the TRIPS 

AND EVENTS section for more information! 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATE CHANGE! CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY! 

Christmas Jumper Day will now be held on TUESDAY 18TH 

DECEMBER! Children will be able to wear their Christmas 

jumpers by donating a £1.00 to support Save the Children.  This 

will be the same day as the Friends Association’s Christmas 

Lunch and so we should all be looking very festive that day!  

Remember you don’t have to buy a jumper – you could just 

decorate a top with baubles or tinsel!   

mailto:enquiries@st-thomasmore.sheffield.sch.uk


  
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

DON’T FORGET - WE REALLY NEED YOUR 

FEEDBACK! 

We’d really love to hear your views on our school 

so we’ve created on online survey.  This can be 

accessed on the homepage of our website.  It’s 

easy to fill in via the drop down menus for your 

responses.  We’d appreciate it if as many of our 

families could respond as possible– it’s important 

we get your views! Go to our website here 

http://stthomasmorepri.sites.schooljotter2.com/ 

to fill it in. 

Thank you in advance for your support and thank 

you to those who have already completed it! 

 

Important Dates 

Continued: 
 

Monday 17th December 
F2 Totley Hall Farm Trip 

 
Tuesday 18th December 

Y4 Advent Liturgy @ 9:15am 
 

IMPORTANT DATE CHANGE! 
Tuesday 18th December 

Christmas Jumper Day – Donate 
£1.00 to wear your jumper to 
support Save the Children! 

 
Tuesday 18th December 

Y6 Games Afternoon for £1.00 
 

Tuesday 18th December 
Friends Association Christmas 

Party Lunch 
 

Wednesday 19th December 
DOLCE Christmas Dinner 

 
Thursday 20th December  
Mass in school @ 9:30am 

 
Thursday 20th December 

F2/KS1 Disco @ 1:20pm – 
2:20pm 

KS2 Disco @ 2:20pm – 3:20pm 
 

Friday 21st December 
Christingle Service @ 2:15pm 

 
5th – 6th March 2019 
Y4 Residential Trip 

 
3rd – 5th July 

Y6 Residential Trip 

WHOLE SCHOOL INFORMATION 

RAFFLE TICKETS ARE ON SALE – WILL YOU 

BE LUCKY PRIZE WINNER? 

Raffle tickets for the Christmas Raffle are now on 

sale - 50p a ticket, £2 a strip or £5 for 3 strips.  

There will be opportunities for children to buy 

them in school as well as opportunities to buy 

them before and after school – we will have 

parents and children will be selling them! There 

are some fantastic prizes – a £100 shopping 

voucher, meal for 2 at Nandos, Family Skate and 

swim and many more! Good Luck! 

 

 

 

http://stthomasmorepri.sites.schooljotter2.com/
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100% Attendance  & Punctuality 

Winners  

F2  Catherine  

Year 1  Masi  

Year 2  Priscilla  

Year 3  Joshua  

Year 4  Maisie  

Year 5  Rose  

Year 6  Charlie  

Last Weeks Attendance & Punctuality 

Class  
Percentage 
Attendance  

Lates  

F2  96.7  1  

Year 1  93.7  1  

Year 2  97.7  1  

Year 3  97.5  0  

Year 4  95  2  

Year 5  96.7  2  

Year 6  96.9  2  

School Total  96.3  9  
 

       Well Done Y2 - you will receive an extra 
playtime for your great attendance this week!  
 

OUTSTANDING HOMEWORK! 

Class Winner  

F2 Jon 

Y1 Nancy 

Y2 Susanna 

Y3 Oscar 

Y4 Dylan 

Y5 Marley 

Y6 Lola 

 

WHOLE SCHOOL INFORMATION 

GROWTH MINDSET AWARD WINNER! 

 

This week’s winner is Harry in Y4! 

You’ve received this award for showing 

determination to make your handwriting the 

best that it can be.  Keep going Harry – your 

hard work will pay off. 

Well done Harry! 

 

 

 

 

LUNCHTIME CELEBRATION WINNERS! 

FS2/KS1 Rosie for Being a kind and helpful 
member of our school 
community and helping 
our younger children 
when they aren’t sure 
what to do at lunchtime. 
Thank you and well 
done! 

KS2 Millie for Showing a mature and 
helpful attitude and 
always being willing to 
help at lunchtimes 
wherever you are 
needed. Thank you and 
well done! 

 

Children with Out of 

School Achievements! 

Well Done!  



 

 

 

 

 

 

WHOLE SCHOOL INFORMATION 

 
School Christmas Fair! 

Come and join us at our annual 

Christmas Fair on Friday 7th December 

3:30pm – 5:00pm  

There will be an abundance of festive -

filled stalls as well as a mega raffle and 

Santaõs grotto!  

If you would like a stall at the fair, then 

please contact Nicola Jones (Abby Jones 

Y4 mum). Stalls cost £7. Keep an eye out 

for our upcoming posters and leaflets for 

more information!   

 

ADVENT 

Advent begins on Sunday 2nd 

December this year.  To celebrate 

and mark the start of this joyous 

period all children and staff are 

asked to wear something purple on 

Monday 3rd December! We will also 

start sending home our Advent Cribs 

from Monday 3rd December.  

 

Our School Council receiving a cheque from 

Ecclesfield Parish Council to help support our 

Christingle Service in December!  Many thanks to 

Ecclesfield Parish Council  

The winners of the recent RE poster 

Competition ‘What does Heaven look like to 

you?’  Well done everyone!  

A HUGE THANK YOU! 

The St Thomas More Christmas Fair 
raised a fantastic £850! Thank you so 

much to all our families who 
supported by donating toys/books 

and for attending! 
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WHOLE SCHOOL INFORMATION 

 

Santa will be visiting our Christmas Fair! 

He will only be with us though from 3.30pm until 5:00pm as he is very busy at the moment! 

If you would like to visit Santa in his grotto at the Christmas Fair, we are asking if you could pre-

book your visit so Santa can try and see as many children as possible. 

Please fill in the form below and send it back to school along with your £2 payment to make 

sure you get to see Santa while he is in our school.  Each child will receive a small gift from 

Santa. 

I would like to pre -book a ticket to see Santa at the Christmas Fair on Friday 7th December. 

My Child/(ren) Name(s): __________________________________________ 

Class(es) ______________________________________ 

 

I have enclosed a payment of £2.00 per child □     

 

Signed Parent/Carer________________________________________ 

 

LOST PROPERTY BIN! 
 
Our lost property bin is overflowing! If your child has lost any items and you 
would like to check through please do so by 3.30pm on Friday30th 
November.  Any lost property uniform not collected by this time will be 
washed, ironed & then sold at Christmas fair. If you have any pre owned 
uniform that you would like to donate please bring it into school by Friday 
30th November.  

 
 



 

 

 

  

 

CELEBRATION AWARDS  

Friday 23rd  November  

 

 

 

F2 

Philomena for 

Remembering all of your RWI sounds and always trying 
your best! Keep it up  

Emmie for 

Blowing us away with your reading of RWI sounds and 
your writing. Fabulous!  

 

Year 1 

Olivia for 
Being a fantastic learner using your number bonds to 10 in 
maths this week! Keep it up Olivia :) 
 

Kordell for 
Super listening on the carpet this week and putting in 
100% effort into your incredible writing! Keep it up 
Kordell :)  

 

Year 2 

Tristan for 

Your fantastic acting as a woodland animal in danger this 
week. You thought carefully about how it would feel to be 
an animal losing their habitat and food. Well done, 
Tristan! 

Gracie for 
Your amazing efforts in your homework this week and 
every week! You try your hardest and push yourself even 
if things are really tricky. Keep it up, Gracie! 

 

Year 3 

Zeph for 
Being so focussed, determined and a fantastic support to 
your class mates in lessons  

Florence for 
Good use of inference and empathy when deciding on 
characters thoughts feelings and motives!  

 

Year 4 

Yuxiang for 
Outstanding commitment to developing his 
understanding even further in all areas of the curriculum. 

Grace for 
Applying herself in a big write to try and achieve the best 
results possible.  Never distracted – always on task. 

 

Year 5 

Blake for 

The wonderful effort you have been making with your 
presentation and handwriting. You’ve come so far in only 
a week – keep it up! 

Aoibhin for 

Your superb skills in geography this week. You used the 
maps effectively to navigate around the school and found 
a selection of Sheffield locations using grid references. 
Well done! 

 

Year 6 
Gabriel for 

Developing and producing an amazing bronze Benin 
artwork model out of clay – very creative! 

George for 

Using his maths strategies really well this week in mixed 
number and fraction problems! Keep it up! 

 



 

 

 

 TRIPS AND EVENTS 

 

F2/KS1 ADVENT PRODUCTION 

WEDNESDAY 12TH DECEMBER 

2pm and 5.30pm 

Each F2/KS1 family will be allocated 2 

tickets – as the production is spread over 2 

performances, please choose the one that 

is most suitable for you by completing the 

slip below. The tickets will be allocated on 

a first request basis. 

Again if you require additional tickets then 

please indicate this on the form and these 

will also be allocated on a first request 

basis. 

F2/KS1 ADVENT PRODUCTION 

WEDNESDAY 12TH DECEMBER 

2pm and 5.30pm 

Ticket request form: 

Name of child:______________________ 

Class:_____________________________ 

2 Tickets allocated:  

2pm performance (No of tickets max 2)   

____ 

5.30pm performance (No of tickets max 2) 

____                       

(Please complete as appropriate) 

 

I would like to request additional tickets: 

2:00pm (tickets required maximum 2):____ 

5.30pm (tickets required maximum 2):____ 

 

 

 

 

F2 TRIP TO TOTLEY HALL FARM 

MONDAY 17TH DECEMBER 

F2 will be taking a trip to Totley Hall Farm 
to perform and act out the nativity scene 
on the above date. 
 
This is an afternoon trip so we will be 
eating lunch before we leave therefore 
children will need to bring a packed lunch. 
If you would like to order a free packed 
lunch from school please complete the slip 
below. Please also ensure that your child is 
wearing a coat as it gets very chilly in the 
barn! 
 
If any parents are DBS checked and would 
like to help on the trip please see Miss 
Bennett or the school office.  
 
There is a voluntary contribution of £12.00 
which will go towards the cost of the trip. 
This is voluntary, but unless enough 
contributions are received, we will not be 
able to go ahead with the trip.  
 
Please could you send the completed 
information and payment into school as 
soon as possible.  

 
------------------------------------------------------ 
 

F2 TOTLEY HALL FARM TRIP 
MONDAY 17TH DECEMBER 

 
I give permission for _________________ 
 
to attend the F2 trip to Totley Hall Farm on 
Monday 17th December. 
  
I enclose £12 voluntary contribution □  
 
I would like to order the following packed 
lunch:  
Ham Sandwich □ Cheese Sandwich □Tuna 
Sandwich □  
I will provide a packed lunch from home □  
 
Signed:________________________ 
 
Date:__________________________ 

 

 

 



  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REMINDER! PLEASE COMPLETE AND 

HAND IN AS SOON AS POSSIBLE! 

Y5 TRIP TO KELHAM ISLAND MUSEUM 

WEDNESDAY 12TH DECEMBER 

On Wednesday 12th December, Year 5 will be 

visiting Kelham Island Museum to take part in a 

Steel City investigation day to link with our 

‘Simply Sheffield’ topic.  

Using storytelling, object handling and 

exploration, children will learn about Sheffield's 

industrial history. They will discover how steel 

is made and have a go at making a spoon of 

their own. They will learn about Harry Brearley 

and his discovery of stainless steel. They will 

learn about heavy industries through 

imaginative exploration of the larger objects in 

the museum. 

The children will need to bring a packed lunch 

and warm coat and will be in school uniform. 

If your child is entitled to free school meals and 

you would like to order a packed lunch from 

school please contact the school office. 

This trip has already been subsidised by school 

but we are asking for a voluntary contribution of 

£13.00 per child to help towards the cost. As 

always if we do not receive enough 

contributions the trip may have to be cancelled. 

Please complete the permission slip below and 

return to school with your voluntary 

contribution as soon as possible. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Y5 KELHAM ISLAND MUSEUM TRIP 

WEDNESDAY 12TH DECEMBER 

I give permission for: 

_______________________ 

to attend theY5 visit to Kelham Island Museum 

on 12th December. 

I enclose a voluntary contribution of £13 □ 

If your child is entitled to free school meals and 

you would like to order a packed lunch from 

school please contact the school office. 

 

Signed Parent/Carer:_______________________ 

Date:__________________________________ 

Y5 & Y6 SINGING PERFORMANCE 

FOR PARENTS  

THURSDAY 13TH DECEMBER 

 

Year 5 and 6 parents are invited to join 

us for a performance of the Sheffield 

Music Hub Singing Festival on 

Thursday 13th December at 09:10am 

in the school hall. 

 

The children will be singing the songs 

they are learning for the festival at 

Firth Hall on the 7th December. They’ll 

be finishing with a festive favourite 

that will be sure to get you in the 

Christmas spirit! We hope to see you 

there! 

 

 

TRIPS AND EVENTS 

Attention Y6:  Autumn Fundraising 

Information! 

Thursday 6th December: Silent Afternoon 

for £1 Sssshhhh! 

Monday 10th December: PJ Day for £1 

Tuesday 18th December: Games afternoon 

for £1 (non-electronic please!) 

Thank you for your support!   
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REMINDER: FOR ATTENTION OF Y5 & Y6 PARENTS – PLEASE 

COMPLETE FORM 

 

Enquiries: Caroline Hallam 

Tel: 07825034939 
Email: caroline.hallam@Sheffield.gov.uk 

Web Site: www.sheffieldmusichub.org 
 
Sheffield Music Hub and the University of Sheffield have invited our children to take part in the Sing Sensational 
Singing Festival on Friday 7th December 2018.   Weôre working hard in class to learn a number of songs that 
explore part singing in lots of different ways, and weôd love you to come and hear your children perform as part of 
a choir of around 200 children.   
 
The final performance will take place at Firth Hall, University of Sheffield at 2:30pm and will be approximately 40 
minutes. Please arrive no earlier than 2:20pm as we will be rehearsing so you will not be able to come in. 
 
There is at least two tickets available for each child performing, but there may be more tickets made available in 
the last week if there are spare seats. Tickets will be collected on the door so please bring your ticket to the 
performance! 
 

Sheffield Music Hub also would like to collect some simple, anonymous information about the children taking part 
in this festival.  This information allows us to demonstrate to Arts Council England, and to other organisations that 
provide funding to Sheffield Music Hub, that we are having an impact on childrenôs lives.  The data we collect in 
this way helps ensure our continued ability to offer projects such as this to schools and families in Sheffield. 
 
Please read and complete and return the Singing Festival Participant Form below to your child’s school.  If 
you have any further questions about this, please donôt hesitate to contact me at the email address below.  
 
To attend our exciting Singing Festival Performance, please complete ALL the forms below and return to 
school by Friday 23rd November 2018. We look forward to seeing you!  
 

The children will travel by coach to the Sheffield University in the afternoon of Friday 7th 

December. We are asking parents for a voluntary contribution of £4.00 to help towards the cost 

of the coach. Please send this into school in a named envelope together with the slip on this 

newsletter.  Children will need to bring a packed lunch with them on the day which we will eat in 

school before leaving at approx. 12:15pm. If your child is entitled to free school meals and you 

would like to order a packed lunch from school please contact the school office.  Children will 

return back to school on the coach after the performance by the end of the school day. 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Your School Teachers and Sheffield Music Hub!  

 
 

TRIPS AND EVENTS 

Sing Sensational! 

Primary Schools Singing Festival 

Firth Hall, University of Sheffield 

Friday 7th December 2018 

 



 

 

 

REMINDER! PLEASE FILL IN AND RETURN ASAP 

Singing Festival – Participant Form 

Please complete this form in BLOCK CAPITALS and return it to your child’s school 

 

School 
 
 

Date of Birth 
 
 

Male / Female / Prefer not to say 

 
Does your child have a disability?  Yes / No (delete as appropriate) 

 
Does your child have any Additional Educational Needs?  Yes / No  

 
Is your child eligible for Free School Meals?  Yes / No  

 

Please choose the category which you feel most closely resembles your child’s origin 

White  Other Asian Background  

Gypsy or Traveller  Mixed ï White and Black Caribbean  

Black or Black British ï Caribbean  Mixed ï White and Black African  

Black or Black British ï African  Mixed ï White and Asian  

Other Black Background  Other Mixed Background  

Asian or Asian British ï Indian  Arab  

Asian or Asian British ï Pakistani  Other Ethnic Background  

Asian or Asian British ï Bangladeshi  Not Known  

Chinese  Prefer Not To Say  

As part of this application, we have collected data regarding ethnicity, disability and health and social care for monitoring 
equality of opportunity under the Equality Act 2010. Please tick here if you are happy for this information to also be 
used for evaluation and monitoring purposes  
Yes           No  

Parent / Guardian to complete please: 

I agree that the data collected about my child/ward may be used for evaluation and monitoring purposes. 
 

Signature of 
Parent/Guardian 

 

Print Name  Date  

Sing Sensational! 

Please return Friday 23rd November 2018 

I give permission for my child _____________________________________________________to attend this event. 

I am able to attend Sing Sensational!  on Friday 7th December 2018 at 2:20pm, and would like to claim my free ticket(s).   

I would like: 

One ticket :____________ 

Two tickets: __________ 

If there are any spare tickets once theyôve all been allocated, I would like ______ more. 

I enclose a voluntary contribution of £4.00 for the Singing Festival □ 

 

I will provide them with a packed lunch for the day □ 

 

Parentôs signature_________________________ Date______________________________ 



 

 

 

 

 

 


